
Barrowford Committee Update Report 8th August 2019 
 
19/0468/HHO – 42 Gisburn Road, Barrowford. 
 
A further letter of objection was received from a neighbouring occupier, their 
comments can be summarised as follows: 
 

- This row of houses forms a significant historical area, which should be 
protected. 

- Each planning application should be dealt with on its own merits, limited 
consideration should be given to existing balconies in the row. 

- Loss of privacy and overlooking as a result of the balcony. 
- A glass screen to reduce privacy loss, would not be in keeping with the 

heritage of the area. 
 
The recommendation to approve still stands. 


